
Colebrook Volunteer Fire Department Monthly Meeting  

Held on November 6, 2017, at 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

Attendance: Ben Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Gary DaDdario, Ben Dehey, Jon Gray, Devan McCaw, 

Hannah McCaw, Mike Coleman, Paul O’Dell, Tom O’Dell, Jeff Sonnenberg 

Meeting called to order:  7:17 
Secretary’s report read, accepted as read 
Treasurers report: Tabled until next month’s meeting  
Communications: None 
Committee reports: None 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 Generator will be deliver soon, it is in Granby 

 Will is going to but a new pad for the propane tank. The Town will dig and get proper 
permits, it will be on side by shed and run a line up the hill 

 Kevin will install a shelf next week for the new Engine 1. We will be continuing to bolt 
equipment down. Will plan a Sunday to switch all last-minute tools over to new Engine. 

NEW BUSINESS:  

 Geoffrey is still in hospital. Town is putting on pasta dinner on Nov. 17 at the senior 
center, tickets are $20. Fire Department will donate drinks and see if they need any 
need any help cooking.  

 Motion was made to buy new clocks for firehouse 

 Chris Peppler-Torrington deputy chief passed away. Motion made to donate $250  
towards sons tuition fund. Craig will talk with Todd and see if Forge is interested in 
matching that. 

 Reminder to make sure to fill out incident reporting sheets to the best of your abilities it 
makes it easier to enter into the state CFIRS reports. 

 Utility 5 has coolant leak. Text will be sent from LCD and will be out of service for repairs 

 Rescue tool needs to be serviced.  

Training: Working on Engine 1  
Fire house check:  Not assigned  
Adjourned: 7:30 

Hannah McCaw,  
       Secretary Colebrook VFD    
        860-379-8989 

 



 

 

 

 


